
Boston Election Department
Michelle Wu, Mayor

Public Notice

Election Advisory Committee

The Election Advisory Committee (EAC) will hold a virtual meeting with the Board of Election
Commissioners, on Tuesday, October 1, 2024, at 1:30 PM

Members of the public who wish to participate in this meeting are asked to contact
election@boston.gov

Agenda Items

● Preparation for the upcoming State Election on Tuesday, November 5, 2024.
● Other Election Matters
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